STATEMENT BY BOTSWANA DURING THE REVIEW OF KUWAIT AT THE 21ST SESSION OF THE UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW 
(28 January 2015, Geneva)
1. Mr. President, Botswana warmly welcomes the Delegation of Kuwait to their second UPR, and thanks them for the informative national report. 
2. We note with appreciation progress made by Kuwait since the last review. We commend them for the enactment of laws aimed at promoting and protecting the rights of women and children. Financial support to the Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights  is  also appreciated.
3. However, from reports of various treaty bodies, challenges remain with respect to discrimination, gender inequality and violence against women, restrictions on the enjoyment of fundamental freedoms including expression and belief.
4. We recommend that Kuwait:
a) Take additional legislative and other measures to address gender inequality and racial discrimination;
b) ratify and implement the Rome Statute of the International Criminal Court (ICC).
5. We wish Kuwait a successful review.
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